
From: Scheff, Jordan A
To: Carvalho, Joseph; Bronson, Kevin; Rock-Burns, Kathryn
Subject: Fwd: DDS Strategic Plan
Date: Monday, January 10, 2022 4:02:02 PM

Sincerely,

Jordan

From: Andrew Feinstein <feinsteinandrew1950@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 10, 2022 3:48:59 PM
To: Scheff, Jordan A <Jordan.Scheff@ct.gov>
Subject: DDS Strategic Plan
 

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any
attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Jordan,

Congratulations on developing an excellent strategic plan.  One area that deserves focus which
is missing is working with local education agencies to smooth the transition from school-based
services to adult services.  Age out is so narrowly defined that it only helps a small number of
youths.  What is needed is a seamless transition from the school-based transition services into
the services provided by DDS for those students eligible.  Indeed, many local schools are
doing exactly what DDS is doing in finding and developing community employment
opportunities.  This work should be coordinated primarily to help eligible youths, but also to
save on scarce resources.  

Attorney Andrew Feinstein
Feinstein Education Law Group
Office: 860-969-0700 Direct Ext. 100 
Fax: 860-969-0701 Cell: 860-912-6076

Mail 86 Denison Avenue, Mystic, Connecticut 06355 
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